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Bealings School 
01473 622376                                                                       8th December 2017
Dear Parents & Carers

Important end of Term Information,  Parking  & KS1 Christmas Play

Tuesday 12th December   -  KS1 Play dress rehearsal in the morning.  Year 6 to Avenue Theatre for Red Rose Chain – The Elves as part of FOSS Schools Drama – packed lunch required (details have been sent out)
Wednesday 13th December  -  Christmas Lunch  £2.30 payable on Monday (free for years R, 1 & 2)

Thursday 14th December   -  KS1 Baking Day (Christmas treats to be sold in aid of East Anglian Children’s Hospices)  Helpers are still needed.   Please let office know if you would like to help either morning, afternoon or all day.
Village Hall Car park pm – On this Thursday the Bealings WI are holding their Christmas meeting so the car park will be severely restricted.  To lessen the inevitable congestion we are going to stagger the pickup times.

For KS1 children (years R,1 & 2) with no older siblings in KS2 – pleased collect your child/children at 2.50pm and then leave the car park as soon as possible.  KS2 children can then be collected from 3.15pm.  Please advise after school clubs accordingly.  Please park with consideration for local residents and road users.

Friday 15th December  -  KS1 performances  1.30pm & 6.30pm of The Bossy Christmas Fairies. Tickets available from the office.  We encourage the KS1 children to stay at home and relax as it is long day for them.  Children will need to come in their full costume at 1.10pm.  Please let us know in advance if your child is going to be in school in the morning and need a cooked meal/pick and mix.  All children can leave after the first performance, which should finish at about 2.15pm, or stay until 3.15pm if you prefer.  Year 2 children will be selling Christmas treats after each performance.
All children should be back at school in full costume at 6.10pm.  The doors to the school will remain closed until this time so that the children aren’t waiting for the performance too long.

The play is being filmed by Summerisle Studios and DVD’s will be available to purchase from FOBS later in the New Year.
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Contd…

Parking for the Play  -  for the afternoon performance please use the Village Hall Car Park.  Unfortunately there is a booking at the Village Hall in the evening so parking will be limited.  Parking will be available for the evening performance only on the playground and field.
Please park carefully so as many cars as possible can be accommodated and supervise your children when leaving the car and coming into school.  The area will be very busy with other parents arriving/dropping off etc.

Monday 18th December  - last day office can accept dinner money, chess club, ukulele and guitar payments  (by 9am please)

Years R,1 & 2 Christmas Party – please bring in a donation of ‘party’ food for the children to share eg. Plate of chopped fruit or vegetables, plate of cakes, biscuits, sausage rolls, big bag of crisps etc. 
Years 3,4,5 & 6 Christmas Party – as above donations of ‘party’ food would be appreciated.
Tuesday 19th December  - Last Day of Term

                                            Christmas Carols for everyone at 1.15pm

                                            School will finish at 1.45pm – please collect your children and inform       
                                             after school clubs

The village hall is being used during the afternoon so please follow any parking instructions.

We return to school on Thursday 4th January 2018.

Happy Christmas and best wishes for the New Year!

The Bealings Team!
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